
June 2018 

Nomination Letter of IACM Ambassadorship 

Dear Marian Hutten, 

As approved by the Network Committee, I am delighted to nominate you hereby as a 

Patient Ambassador of the International Association for Cannabinoid Medicines 

(IACM) in Netherlands. 

As an IACM patient ambassador, you are expected to work towards the aims of 

organization as described in the statutes: "The aim of the association is to advance 

knowledge on cannabis, cannabinoids, the endocannabinoid system, and related topics 

especially with regard to their therapeutic potential." As an ambassador you may not 

deal with issues of cannabis and cannabinoids other than its' medical usage. 

This position is aimed both to empower you in your local endeavors, and also to 

benefit the activities of the IACM. As an ambassador, you are expected to inform the 

IACM with any major development(s) in the field of cannabinoid medicines in your 

country – legal and regulatory changes, as well as scientific developments. In addition, 

you are requested to inform the Network Coordinator, Yuval Zolotov 

(network@canabis-med.org), about your main activities as an Ambassador.   

You are nominated hereby as a Professional Ambassador for the years 2018-2019. 

Ambassadorship may be revoked in cases of perceived damage to the IACM. 

On behalf of the Network Committee and the Board of Directors, I would like to 

congratulate you. We look forward to a fruitful collaboration.  

 

Respectfully yours,  

Franjo Grotenhermen, M.D.  

Executive Director 

International Association for Cannabinoid 

Medicines IACM  

 

 


